
From: steve T <stvntrgn@metrocast.net> 
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2017 8:06 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: NP in too deep to cut losses  
  
Dear Pamela, I am writing to you to express my firm opposition to the  
Northern Pass Project as currently proposed. I believe HQ has way too  
much money, time and resources invested to ever consider cutting their  
losses. The last figure that I confirmed was in 2013 at 46 million in  
unneeded land purchases, I'm confident this number is significantly  
higher in 2017. They simply cant afford to walk away, they have too much  
invested and too much future revenue to loose. 
 
Please, I beg that we (NH) demand nothing less than a full burial. Every  
mile! If NP is not buried it is us, NH residents, that will pay the  
highest price of all, the loss of our beautiful sate with power lines  
running directly down the middle of it, simply to feed the greed of a  
foreign country, a greed so big they claim they cant afford to keep our  
state beautiful and bury their lines. 
 
Please, New Hampshire needs to come first in the decision process. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Steve Turgeon 
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